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I fully support HB1210. 

As I am affected by the proposed CO2 pipeline I am in support of this bill and I would encourage you to 

support this bill as well.  Economic development projects/ Green new scams . . . . keep  getting forced 

down our throat by the ND Legislators all in the name of revenue for our state and the health of our 

citizens. 

 All these projects are not always good for us and sometimes they are forced on us using eminent 

domain.  With that being said we, property owners and people living in the affected area need 

protection.  You need to approve this bill and make sure these large companies are held liable for any 

damage done because of their projects.  We have done our research and our farm insurance would not 

protect us should the CO2 pipeline leak/burst. 

Please use some common sense, do what is in the interest of the people of ND, the people who elect 

you - not the lobbyists and your pocket book. 

Do Pass HB 1210 


